
New Highway Maintenance Facility

Project Planning | The Core Planning Team (CPT) has continued their work 
in the design development stage to finalize site and building layouts by 
studying aesthetic and reviewing exterior façade material options.

The CPT has also continued to engage with the State of Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation on the new facility’s proposed salt 
storage design, as well as coordinate between engineering disciplines in 
development of the facility’s building systems.

Site Annexation | The annexation process has been completed and the 
County property that will be the site of the new highway facility is now 
within City of Waupaca boundaries. 

The County is now awaiting a drafted memorandum of understanding 
related to future utility extension agreements while the City develops newly 
created zoning for the new highway facility project.  

Plan Commission submittal documentation has also been delivered and is 
in currently under review by city staff prior to the June Plan Commission 
review meeting.
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March – July 2018
PHASE 3  
Construction Documentation

July – August 2018
PHASE 4  
Bidding and Award

Fall 2018 – Fall 2019
Construction

»» Groundbreaking (Fall 2018)– 
Construction Commencement

»» Ribbon-Cutting (Fall 2019)– 
Construction Completion

CONTACT CPT Meeting


